
Safer Internet Day 2023 

 
Safer Internet Day 2023 is on the 7

th 
of February 2023, with celebrations and learning based around 

the theme ‘Want to talk about it? Making space for conversations about life online’. Here, at 

Staining Primary School we believe that online safety is to vital to our young children that we are not 

just dedicating a day to it… we have the whole week! 

To mark this in the UK we are celebrating by putting children and young people’s voices at the heart of 

the day and encouraging them to shape the online safety support that they receive. That is why the UK 

Safer Internet Centre are asking parents, carers, teachers, government, policymakers, and the wider 

online safety industry to take time to listen to children and young people and make positive change 

together. 

  

What issues really matter to children and young people? 

What changes do they want to see? 

And how can we all work together to advocate for them moving forward? 

  

Whether you have 5 minutes, a few hours, a whole day or even a week, we are asking everyone to 

make time for these conversations. 

With your help, Safer Internet Day 2023 can be a springboard for conversations that shape how we 

talk about and respond to online issues, not just for one day, but throughout the whole year. That’s 

why this year the Safer Internet Day theme is: Want to talk about it? Making space for 

conversations about life online. 

  

Click on the link below for guides and resources:  

 

Safer Internet Centre Guides and Resources for Parents and Carers 

 
 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers

